11.

DRAFT SKATEBOARDING, INLINE SKATING AND FREESTYLE BMX
CYCLING STRATEGY

The Team Leader Leisure Planning reported on the draft Skateboarding, Inline
Skating and Freestyle BMX Skating Strategy. The Board decided:

1.  Toendorsethe objectives and priorities of the draft Strategy.

2. That following consultation with skateboarders, the upgrade of the Thomson
Park skateboard facility be put to tender by March 2000.

3.  That the Board support the purchase of a mobile skateboard facility to the
value of up to $8,000 to be alocated from its Project and Discretionary
allocation for youth facilities, and that the use of any temporary structures be
subject to appropriate consultation.

4. That staff report on possible locations for other facilities, street skating
facilities and sealed paths in parks in the Burwood/Pegasus Community
Board area.



